
 

Yellowknife, N.W.T. 
July 9th, 1956. 

Mr. J.L. Monkaan , 
Laboratory Services, 
Occupational Health Division, 
Dept. of National Health & Welfare, 
200 Kent St., 
O TTAWA Ont. 

Dear Lloyd: 

Five boxes of water and grass samples addressed 

to the lab., attention yourself, were handed to C.P.A. on 

Saturday. They are to go Air -freight to Edmonton, then Mail 

express (probably C.P.A.) to Ottawa. I am not sure when they 

will leave Yellowknife, as air -freight is sometimes delayed. 

If any bottles are broken please wire their 

numbers so I can collect duplicates. 

I have not had time to see the Giant chemist to 

discuss arsenic analysis with him, but on Saturday the Giant 

shipping room was packing three more samples for you. 

The sample you aired about was from Long Lake. 

See you about the 30th. 

Regards. 

J.F. TAndish 


